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Hello

We live near 608 Norma Lane. There is a request for a detached carport. Please deny this request.
Resident has recently installed electrical and/or plumbing for a RV and appear to be living in it.  This is
against ordinance for rv in keller as it’s on grass/gravel, not concrete and someone is living in it across
from the elementary school. 

This devalues the properties of Harmonson farms
 Please let me know if you need more information.  

Thank you 
Dara Deveau
412-716-3272
909 Honestead Drive. 
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